Nnited States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510

August 26, 2022

The Honorable Louis Deloy

Postmaster General and Chief Executive Officer
United States Postal Service

475 L'Enfant Plaza, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20260

Dear Postmaster Louis Deloy,

We are writing to express our concern over the poor physical condition of the United States Post
Office located at 115 S Main St, Greensboro, GA 30642. The building is located in the county
seat of Greene County, Georgia and has become an eyesore and potential safety hazard in the
downtown. We strongly request that the United States Postal Service (USPS) take immediate
steps to remedy the situation.

The post office is located in the heart of downtown Greensboro. which has experienced rapid
growth and development in recent years. The post office building has not kept up with
neighboring buildings in appearance but has avoided potential municipal fines since it falls under
the jurisdiction of the federal government. Attached are recent photographs of the building,
which demonstrate the need for attention and improvement by the Postal Service.

We request that the USPS review the attached photographs, inspect the property, and address the
deficiencies with the building’s appearance. We further request the USPS respond within 30

days, detailing its plan to address these deficiencies.

Please feel free to contact our staffs or the City of Greensboro should you have any questions or
concerns related to the matter.

Sincerely.

L. b=

Jon Ossoff Raphael Warnock
United States Senator Inited States Senator
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